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17/07/2022  11:41:462022/2452/P COMMNT Highgate CAAC Highgate CAAC feels that these improvements to the facilities on the swimming ponds on the Heath are 

clearly to be welcomed, especially those for disabled swimmers. The new buildings have been carefully 

designed and we see no reason to object.
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